
 

 
Please be advised that concrete removal is scheduled to begin on Monday, June 17th 

“Weather permitting”. During this phase of construction and continuing until 
completion please use the Southeast exit door from the stairwell to access the 

gardens. You can also use the Southwest stairwell exit door but be cautious as you 
cross through the construction area and avoid the central plaza by remaining on the 

park side of the fire lane. 
 

How to prepare for the concrete replacement project and what to expect.  
 

1. PLEASE USE ALTERNATE ENTRANCE UNTIL WORK IS COMPLETE.  

2. Access in and around the community will be impacted during the entire project.  

3. KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM THE WORK AREA.  DANGER KEEP OUT.  

4. Be prepared for the noise. Crews generally start early in the morning. There will 
be constant hammering during the construction process.  

5. The use of power tools may be needed to complete the approved work. Access to 
an outlet may be needed.  Please notify us if you have any concerns with this.   

6.  Daily cleanup of the job site will be completed. Every effort to pick up nails, 
screws and other debris is made but some debris may be left behind. Please 
notify us and we'll clean it up immediately.  

7. Communication and responsiveness is a top priority. Please feel free to contact us 
with any questions or concerns you may have. Our mission is to provide high 
quality work with as little impact on your community as possible.  

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.  

16526 W 78 th  Street, Suite 272 

Eden Prairie, MN 55346 Main:  612-254-7373 
Email  Info@Atlasmn.com  
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